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I and many others that i have talked to are in opposition to SB199.  The bill appears 

to be purely political and not based in scientific fact.  Rodents and predators already 

do millions of dollars of damage to crops and livestock.  This bill would add more 

damage and cost to our food supply.   

 

Sincerely, 

 

Bob Main 

Chair, Coos County Commissioner 


